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NOTE FROM THE GOVERNMENT OF PERU REGARDING ITS CANDIDACY FOR VICE- 
CHAIRMANSHIP OF CICAD FOR THE 2012-2013 PERIOD 



Permanent Mission of Peru 
to the Organization of American States 
 
 
No 7-5-M/176 

 
 
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States is pleased to address 
the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) Executive Secretariat, and takes 
this opportunity to present the Government of Peru’s candidacy for the Vice Chairmanship of 
CICAD for the 2012-2013 period and, as has been the practice, its intention to assume the 
Chairmanship of CICAD for the 2013-2014 period.   
 
The Permanent Mission of Peru would appreciate if the Executive Secretariat could kindly 
transmit this note to the CICAD members, as well as to the Permanent Missions of the Member 
States to the OAS. 
 
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States takes this opportunity 
to renew to the Executive Secretariat of CICAD the assurances of its highest and distinguished 
consideration. 
 
 

Washington, D.C., April 25, 2012 
 
 
 
 To the Honorable 

Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American 
Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
Washington, D.C. 

 




